

Cable committee minutes of September 6, 2017 5 pm

Present: Jay Deroche, Sue Sherman, Peter Bracci, Dean Zanello and Town manager, Mark Pearson

1. Discussed and by consensus: Meetings will be first Wednesday of the month on a Quarterly basis: September, December, March and June at 5:30 in studio. Any information updates will be emailed to committee thru Dean.
 2. Discussed residents willing to do shows....advertise this?
 3. Discussed upgrades of equipment making the turn arounds time for vimeo faster.
 4. TM discussed more training with staff who are posting on the "Scrawl" to understand the interface.
 5. Programs in the future: tape: 9-11 ceremony, veterans's event, Christmas shows live with Santa, Santa has been notified! Formal ribbon cutting and ceremony for new police station (Dean to go up and grab some photos to use), H2O show, Budget show
 6. Discussed intern from summer, very successful. Will advertise for one next spring and summer
 7. Discussed CIP: extension of studio for storage , etc.
- Adjourned: 6:20 pm.